Docket No.

February 26, 1973
50-263

Mr. Harold G. Mangelsdorf
Chairman, Advisory Committee

on Reactor Safeguards

U. §. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Mangelsdorf:

Sixteen (16) copies of the following are transmitted for the

Committee's Information:

Letter from Northem States Fower Company dated February 5, 1973,
transmitting Amendmnent No. 3 to the Provisional Operating License
for the Monticello Nuclear Generating Pls—-

[etter from NSP dated February 7, 1973, reporting an incident on
January 20, 1973, in which the No. 12 Emergency Diesel Generator
could not be started manually an the No. 1 starting system at the
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant.

Letter from NSP dated February 13, 1973, trensmitting results of
transient reanalyses for Monticello Nuclear (enerating Plant with
mnid-of-cycle core dynamic characteristies.

Sincerely,
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Donald J.

Assistant Director for
Opersting Reactors

Directorate of Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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